
   
  
  
  
           

 
 

 
 

Well what a year it has been! God has greatly blessed us and given us so much to be thankful for. We have 

finished the term celebrating all the hard work that the Children, Staff, Governors and PTA have put in 

to move our school forward whilst providing wonderful learning opportunities. We’ve had a wonderful 

outcome from Ofsted, great KS2 SATs results, continuing special links with the Gambia, Refugee 

fundraising, our first ever Woodland Award, our football team playing in the final at Deepdale, to mention 

just a few highlights; WOW!  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Awards 
Congratulations to Jessica R in Y3 who won my Good Manners Award last week. Jess is a quiet member of our school family 
who has been noted for shining her manners and respectful attitude in and around school.  
Keep shining in Year 4, Jess! Congratulations also to Oliver in Year 6 who has shone his manners and respectful attitude 
during the whole 7 years he has been at Lea Endowed. Thank you Oliver- you are a star! 
 

Holiday Food Market 
These are being run on Fridays 26th July, 9th August and 23rd August at Oaktree Court, Preesall Road, Larches and are from 1-
2pm. Please bring your own bag. The market is run on a pay as you feel basis. Thank you 
 

School Dinners 
Please note school dinners next term will remain at £2.30 a day. Current Year 2 parents please be aware that from September 
your child will not be entitled to Universal Free School Meals and so you will be charged per meal, unless your child is entitled 
to Free School Meals.                                             

  May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy Summer holiday. 

           Thank you for all your fantastic support over the last year,  

                                     C M Seagrave 
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Our theme this half term is COURAGE 
 

Sad Farewells and Heartfelt Thanks 
This time of year always brings with it such strong, mixed emotions…we are delighted that our Year 6 children are 

prepared and ready for high school but we will miss them very much-they have been a fantastic group of young 
people and our love and prayers go with them all. 

It is with great sadness that we say goodbye to Emma Smith next week. She has been a highly valued teacher and 
much loved part of our team for the last 7 years who will be greatly missed by us all. 

We are also saying a huge thank you to Andrew Hird who has served our school so faithfully and skilfully as Chair 
of Governors for 13 years! We would like to express our appreciation for all he has done to support us in this 

complex and demanding role. 
A heartfelt thank you to Jenni Collinson who has done a tremendous job in running the PTA for several years and 

helping to fundraise significant amounts of money to provide those special extras for the children’s learning 
experiences. A special thank you to Daryl Collinson who has provided his time and energy to coach our football 

team all the way to Deepdale and the Harold Slater Shield final. 
THANK YOU to YOU ALL - You will be greatly missed. 

  


